
1st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please see attached information re: PE days, pencil case 

requirements and uniform ready for Monday. Don’t worry if you 

don’t have everything ready for Monday - we will have spares in 

class. 

 

If your child has an asthma inhaler or epipen, please ensure you 

bring them in on Monday labelled clearly with your child's name. 

 

If your child usually comes in before school to do the IDL spelling 

programme, this is not starting until Monday 11th September. 

 

Please, please, please go to www.schoolgrid.co.uk BEFORE 

MONDAY and order your child’s school lunches.  

 

Looking forward to seeing all the children back in school on 

Monday! 

 

Kind regards 

Kate Baptiste 

Headteacher 

 
 

http://www.schoolgrid.co.uk/

